
Saiber Welcomes Brooke Taylor to the Firm

September 12, 2022

Saiber is pleased to welcome associate Brooke Taylor, who joined the firm’s Insurance and 
Reinsurance practice group.  Brooke joins the firm after completing a clerkship for the United 
States Nuclear Regulatory Commission where she served on the Atomic Safety Licensing Board 
Panel. Previously, Brooke served as a clerk for the Honorable Scott J. Moynihan of the Superior 
Court of New Jersey, Appellate Division.

Brooke received her B.A. from Rutgers University in 2012 and her J.D. from Rutgers University 
School of Law in 2020 (cum laude), where she served as the managing editor of the Rutgers 
University Law Review.  She is admitted to practice in New Jersey, New York, and the District of
Columbia.
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